
As part of the revitalization of the area in Kutná Hora, construction works continue. 

The contracting authority makes every effort to put the buildings into operation in the shortest 

possible time. Despite all the efforts and due to many obstacles that have accompanied the 

construction since September 2020, there are changes in the dates. It is obvious that the originally 

planned completion date, i.e. the end of 2022, could not be met for objective reasons. 

The reconstruction of the building with the conference hall will be completed by April 30, 2023 and 

then equipped with furniture and technical equipment. From July 1, 2023, soft skill activities that are 

planned as part of the PDP 1 project should already be implemented there (picture 1 and 2). 

The outdoor training polygon will also be completed by April 30, 2023, where it is already clear that 

the outdoor greenery and adjacent roads are approaching the final stage of construction (picture 3 

and 4). 

Training and accommodation facilities should start operating on January 1, 2024. 

 

 

 


